
Holiday Luncheon at Langley’s Country Club 

  Saturday, December 4, 2021 at Noon 
 

 Join us in December for our traditional holiday lunch at Langleys.  The date is coming quickly 

so please call Jeanne O’Connell at 860-739-9374 and leave a message ASAP if you can attend 

with your meal choice followed with a check.  A reservation form is included in this newsletter. 

 

We are trying to build our membership in the branch.  This is a good time to invite a friend or 

neighbor to attend with you and introduce them to the work of AAUW. 

 

At a vote this fall the members decided not to have a basket raffle at the luncheon.  Instead we 

will pass a collection basket and ask for donations to the scholarship fund.  We will plan on a 

basket raffle at the spring luncheon.  Reserve your spot with the form below. 
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  Saturday, December 4, 2021 at Noon 
 

 

 

 

 

Name___________________________________ Guest_________________________________ 

        (Please list initials of each person beside the food choice) 
  

 Total Enclosed___________ 

 

Entrees: ________Chicken Marsala with oven roasted Red Potato & Seasonal Grilled Vegetables 
 

              ________Salmon with Oven Roasted Red Potato & Seasonal Grilled Vegetables 
 

 _________Braised Short ribs with Oven Roasted Red Potato & Seasonal Grilled Vegetables 
 

 _________Vegetarian meal available upon request 

 

              All meals include a house tossed salad Coffee, tea and dessert.  Cash bar available. 
 

Price of meal including tax and gratuity    $40.00 
  

Please return reservation form by Monday, November 29, 2021 with your check payable to AAUW 

New London Branch, to Jeanne O’Connell, 6 Lantern Lane, Niantic, CT 06357. 

 

mailto:jmo06357@gmail.com

